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PRESS RELEASE
COATS FOR KIDZ LAUNCHES COAT DRIVE FOR SCHOOL CHILDREN
Community and Business Leaders to Collect 15,000 Coats for 15,000 Kids
San Antonio, Texas, September 26, 2022 – As cold weather approaching, families in need are facing rising costs for food, transportation and utilities. Local community and business leaders have established Coats for Kidz, a city-wide coat drive established to collect 15,000 coats for 15,000 school children by November 21, 2022.
District 5 Councilwoman Teri Castillo explains, “With 26% of children living below the poverty line in San Antonio*, and increased prices on basic needs creating hardships on the most vulnerable families, many parents may find it impossible to provide their children with coats during the coldest time of year.” 
Castillo continues, “We’re partnering with S.M.A.R.T., a local nonprofit, and challenging my colleagues at City Council, business and community organizations to join us in this project to help our kids stay warm this winter.
S.M.A.R.T. Executive Director Andy Benavides, whose organization serves children in Southtown, says, “We’ve seen first-hand the impact of extreme winter weather on our kids. Studies show that cold conditions correlate with lower test scores, decreased memory ability, and lack of focus.** Without coats, children may not attend school and participate in activities that can help them succeed academically.”
Coats for Kidz will collect coats at various donation sites throughout San Antonio through November 21, 2022. Distribution of coats to local school children will take place in the weeks following the deadline.
To sign up to host a coat drive, or to get drop-off site details, visit coatsforkidzsa.org.
* Source: Peggy O’Share. ‘The struggle is real’ San Antonio Express-News, March 16, 2022
**Source:https://www.screenflex.com/classroom-temperatures-affect-students/
###
ABOUT S.M.A.R.T.
Informally founded in 1998, S.M.A.R.T. received formal 501c3 status in 2002. It was then that the S.M.A.R.T. directors formalized their educating skillset and interest in community by creating a nonprofit that serves and nurtures the young minds in Southtown The Arts District. In 2005 they were invited to teach an art class with Briscoe Elementary school - who had no art education or art teacher at that time. To date S.M.A.R.T. currently serves the entire student population pre-K - 5th grade (450 students) with our fully aligned IB Units of Inquiry art education curriculum, have launched a student run contemporary art museum on the campus (beMOCA) and continue to create more leadership opportunity's with our latest initiative the S.M.A.R.T. Education Garden. We are happy to say, that where once Briscoe did not have art, they are now an IB World Baccalaureate School focused on Fine arts and World Music. The work continues.
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